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Thank You for Another Great Year! 

 

As our team at Northrop Grumman reflects on 2024, we wanted to thank you for your support, 

collaboration and commitment. The products and services you provide create immense value 

for our customers and help ensure mission success. We are grateful to work with our suppliers, 

who understand and share our commitment to drive performance excellence in everything we 

do. 

We look forward to our continued partnership in the new year ahead.   

Wishing you and your loved ones the happiest of holidays.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


